
 
 

 
VIA EMAIL and U.S. MAIL 
Sarah J. Crawford 
SC Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office 
1942 Laurel Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 
Sarah.Crawford@rfa.sc.gov 
 
 
April 22, 2015 
 
Re: SC First Steps Grants RFA Permission to Release Data to Legislative Oversight Committee 
 
 
 
Dear Sarah, 
 
The SC House Legislative Oversight Committee (“LOC”) staff have spoken with me regarding data stored 
by the Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office (“RFA”) for South Carolina First Steps for School Readiness 
(“First Steps”).   

 
This letter confirms that First Steps has granted the RFA permission to provide the LOC with any data 
requested by the LOC related to First Steps.  The LOC will copy me on LOC requests of RFA related to 
First Steps to ensure that we are aware of these requests.  In addition, LOC and First Steps agreed it would 
be best if RFA also copied me on RFA responses sent to LOC related to First Steps.  This communication 
is designed to ensure that the LOC have access to any additional information from First Steps related to 
data received from the RFA. 

 
Thank you for your assistance.  Should you have any questions or need additional information, please give 
me a call. 
 

 
With Kindest Regards, 
 

 
 

Dan Wuori, Ph.D. 
Deputy Director 
SC First Steps to School Readiness 

 
 
 
cc:   Chairman James E. Smith, Jr., Education and Cultural Subcommittee 

SC House Legislative Oversight Committee Members  
SC House Legislative Oversight Committee Staff 
Ken Wingate, Chair, SC First Steps to School Readiness  
Susan DeVenny, Director, SC First Steps to School Readiness 
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